

Dear Parent/Carers 28th November 2019

KS2 Christmas Concert

Our KS2 children would like to invite you to attend their Christmas Concert 'A Time for Christmas'. They have been working hard, learning their parts and songs, and are looking forward to sharing these with you. The show will feature performances from each year group as well as whole key stage performances. The KS2 choir and a number of instrumental groups will also be performing.

In order to give as many parents as possible the opportunity to see their child in the Christmas Concert, we have organised three performances;

Monday 16th December @ 2.15pm (Siblings may attend)

Tuesday 17th December @ 9.15am (adults only)

Tuesday 17th December @ 2.15pm (adults only)

All performances will follow the same format. As our school hall only seats 102 people, we ask that you only attend **one** performance and limit to **two seats** per family. Seats will be available on a first come/first served basis for each of the performances.

Siblings may attend the performance on Monday afternoon. The performances on Tuesday are for adults only.

There will be no tickets issued this year however we would ask you to please complete the form below and return it to your child's teacher or post it in the letter box outside the school office as soon as possible to reserve your seats.

Kind regards

Mrs Avison

Music Teacher

To: SCHOOL OFFICE – KS2 Christmas Concert

Child's Name	Class	
 ☐ Monday 16th December @ 2.15pm ☐ Tuesday 17th December @ 9.15am ☐ Tuesday 17th December @ 2.15pm 	☐ one seat☐ one seat☐ one seat☐	□ two seats - Siblings□ two seats - Adults on□ two seats - Adults On
SignedParent/Carer	Date	

Best learning + best values = great school

Walton Oak School, Ambleside Avenue, Walton-on-Thames, Surrey, KT12 3LN

Headteacher: Miss Mandy Watts MA Cantab, NPQH

T: 01932 259604 | F: 01932 259605

E: office@oak.surrey.sch.uk | www.oak.surrey.sch.uk

